
Dated:      06 / 07 /2023 

 

 

 

ATTENTION: SECOND FELLOWSHIP APPLICANTS IN SPINE SURGERY, SESSION 

JULY 2023 

 

Reference to the Spine Surgery curriculum recently approved by College of 

Physicians and Surgeons Pakistan “One resident induction will be allowed in a 

year in each of the Orthospine & Neurospine unit and each year the residents, 

who have completed Orthospine or Neurospine will be shifted on reciprocal 

basis”.  

As there is no CPSP recognized Neurospine unit within and outside KP therefore 

Executive Council/ Central Induction Committee of PGMI has finally concluded 

that there will be NO induction in Spine Surgery for the session July 2023. 

Candidates who have applied in Spine Surgery for the session July 2023 are 

hereby informed the same. 

 

 

                                                                                

 

                                                  


